
Hello. 
 
My Name is Colin Reeve. Brattleby was my home from 1942 to about 1953 
my father William worked for Mrs Wright at Brattleby Hall. My shooling started 
at Scampton C of E school. Mrs Thompson being Head Mistress. Brattleby 
had at that time a post office run by the Heath family. Bruce Heath was a 
friend and his sisters Janet and Rita were both friends of my father’s Brother 
Laurence. I remember the Melton Family very Arthur and Laurence were very 
good friends and keen motorcyclists. Arthurs sister Audrey went to Scampton 
school with me. I also have very memories of the Westrop family also gearge 
Brader who was employed by Westrops, Caroline Westrop taught me to ride a 
horse but 60 years later I have not been in the saddle. Other Brattleby 
residents that I remember is Mr Key who was a bee keeper Shep Holden,  Dr 
Monteeth. Suttons the farmers who if my memory serves me right were the 
first in Brattleby to have a TV.  I remember Des Sutton inviting me to watch it. 
I have lots of memories of this lovely Village I thank you for this opportunity to 
relive some of my childhood  
 
Regards Colin Reeve 


